WPPA EDUCATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

KENNETH AIGNER-KEENE, PORT OF WOODLAND

- Kenneth began working with the port in 2022 as part of his
high school’'s summer internship program and currently works
in the maintenance department for the port

= Currently attending Clark College to work toward his degree
In Civil Engineering WASHINGTON
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